Telephone (0116) 261 1322 24 hr answering Fax (0116) 261 1323



CLUB BULLETIN 106: 06/2001

This monthly bulletin is aimed mainly at club contacts/secretaries. It usually covers administrative topics and news from the Executive Council. General interest items are repeated in Skywings magazine for the information of all members.

If you require further information on these items please contact:

1: Festival of Free Flight 2001

Keep the 14th & 15th July free for the biggest and best ALL OUT ever. There is still time to book your FREE stand just give Charlotte a ring at the BHPA Office. (only outside stands left). Also a reminder that any second hand items for sale may be brought to the BHPA tent where a stall will be manned.

Charlotte Northage 0116 261 1322 Fax: 0116 261 1323 events@bhpa.co.uk

2: Course Dates

Autumn:

Instructor (TI) Course - 2/3/4 October. Bisham Abbey, Buckinghamshire. Please remember that applicants must be registered TI's and have taken a coach course. Book early to avoid disappointment. Contact Tony Mitchell at the BHPA Office.

Senior Instructor Course - 12/13 September again at Bisham Abbey.

Club Coach Courses:

The BHPA provide staff to teach the course, while the Club taking up the booking administers the applications and organises the venue. Contact the BHPA Office for guidelines.

The first two of the Autumn Club Coach Courses have now been booked by Clubs. Please contact the Clubs directly as below if you wish to attend:

13/14 October - Sky Links, Lincolnshire - Anne Underwood - 0788 926 8473

10/11 November - Welsh Borders - Bryan Hindle - 0168 457 2723 or 0777 349 3622

The 8/9 December Coach Course is still available to Clubs for booking - Contact Tony Mitchell at the BHPA Office.

3: Intro Membership Certificate Books

All Clubs and Schools will shortly be receiving a statement for these books. Please check the details carefully and return all old outstanding books to Carolyn at the BHPA Office.

4: Sales Ledger Accounts

Would all Clubs and Schools with outstanding amounts on the sales ledger please give these payments urgent attention as soon as they receive their statements. If you have any queries please contact Carolyn at the BHPA Office.

5: Training Wings

The latest edition of Training Wings is now available on request. All CFI's will receive a copy automatically.

office@bhpa.co.uk

Carolyn Childs

0116 261 1322 Fax: 0116 261 1323 carolyn-childs

@bhpa.co.uk

continued.....

Tony Mitchell 0116 261 1322 Fax: 0116 261 1323 tony-mitchell @bhpa.co.uk

6: PG Accuracy Panel Meeting - Saturday 30th June 2001

The Accuracy Panel will be holding a panel meeting on Saturday 30th June at Bicester, Oxon. to discuss policy developments in preparation for the FAI 2002 Pre-world and 2003 World Accuracy Championships being held in Slovenia. All paraglider pilots with an interest in accuracy and who may be keen to be considered for squad selection over the coming 12 months can find more details on the website (www.bhpa-accuracy.co.uk/competitions) The meeting is open to all pilots with an interest in accuracy and who wish to make any contributions or are interested in becoming involved. Your ideas and thoughts are essential in the organising and planning of future accuracy competitions.

If you wish to attend (space is limited) please contact the Chairman Merv Turner (details in Skywings)

Roger Florey B'ham Sports Council 0121 4646018/6025

Enclosed:

Distribution: Club contacts/secretaries, Executive Council and sub-committee members, BHPA Officers

Copy: This Bulletin is published monthly. If you have any items you wish to be included please send to

Charlotte at the BHPA Office by 1st of the month.